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Top DEP Stories 
 
WETM: DEP: Lawrenceville plugs bullet hole in water tank with tree branch 
https://www.mytwintiers.com/news-cat/local-news/dep-lawrenceville-plugs-bullet-hole-in-water-tank-
with-tree-branch/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Pennlive: DEP set emission limits for proposed Pa. power plant too high, board says 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/09/dep-set-emission-limits-for-proposed-pa-power-plant-too-
high-board-says.html 
 
WITF: DEP hears concerns over evaporator at western Pa. landfill that processes fracking waste 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/09/06/dep-hears-concerns-over-evaporator-at-
western-pa-landfill-that-processes-fracking-waste/ 
 
WHTM: DEP: PA borough plugs bullet hole in water tank with tree branch 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/dep-pa-borough-plugs-bullet-hole-in-water-tank-with-tree-
branch/  
 
PennLive: DEP set emission limits for proposed PA power plant too high, board says 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/09/dep-set-emission-limits-for-proposed-pa-power-plant-too-
high-board-says.html  
 
PA Environment Digest: Exceptional Value Water Quality Designation, State Forest Land, River Honors 
Were Not Enough To Protect Loyalsock Creek From Natural Gas Drilling & Pipelines In Lycoming County 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2022/09/exceptional-value-water-quality.html  
 
WNEP: Looking back at the weather for Summer 22 
https://www.wnep.com/article/weather/looking-back-at-the-weather-for-summer-22-hot-heat-dry-
rain-rainfall-high-temperatures-wilkes-barre-scranton-international-airport/523-3404044f-2173-40e8-
80f9-91ae8f4112f2  
 
Climate Change 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Local advocates to discuss climate change in Bloomsburg 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/local-advocates-to-discuss-climate-
change/article 8fd83a52-2c90-11ed-8f5a-63350c86f660.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WICU-TV: Grants Awarded to Erie County for Park Conservation Projects 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/47231544/grants-awarded-to-erie-county-for-park-conservation-
projects 
 
Indiana Gazette: Several area projects to get special state funding 



https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/several-area-projects-to-get-special-state-
funding/article 93bcc9bc-b0ec-5d47-a26b-3f6bf58816e5.html 
 
Tribune-Review: ATI, Harrison partner on beautification project 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/ati-harrison-partner-on-beautification-project/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Area communities get DCNR grants for recreation projects 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/area-communities-get-dcnr-grants-for-recreation-
projects/article 9ec856da-2e09-11ed-acb9-b39f637da6b1.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Minersville playground rehab among 11 area projects getting DCNR funds 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/minersville-playground-rehab-among-11-area-projects-getting-dcnr-
funds/article d877c4f6-2e40-11ed-b37a-375b8727f662.html 
 
WESA.fm: Pennsylvania recreation, conservation projects get multimillion-dollar boost 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-09-07/pennsylvania-recreation-conservation-projects-
get-multimillion-dollar-boost 
 
WJAC: Save the Bees! PSU researchers create program, task force to help the mighty pollinators 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/save-the-bees-psu-researchers-create-program-task-force-to-help-the-
mighty-pollinators 
 
Pennlive: Central Pa. to get share of $90M from state for recreation, conservation projects 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/09/central-pennsylvania-share-of-90-million-from-state-keystone-
fund-for-recreation-natural-resources.html 
 
Reading Eagle: $548,000 coming to Berks to improve recreation, conserve natural resources 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/09/06/548000-coming-to-berks-to-improve-recreation-conserve-
natural-resources/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County to receive $3.1 million to build trails, parks 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-to-receive-3-1-million-to-build-trails-
parks/article 29ebf6e4-2e1a-11ed-97a8-1b167d051c8d.html 
 
WITF/WLVR: Pa. recreation, conservation projects get $90 million boost 
https://www.witf.org/2022/09/07/pa-recreation-conservation-projects-get-90-million-boost/ 
 
WGAL: Pennsylvania announces new investment in conservation, recreation areas 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-announces-new-investment-in-conservation-recreation-
areas/41090770 
 
WTAJ: Governor Wolf announces new investment for State College skate park, more PA parks and 
recreation 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/governor-wolf-announces-new-investment-for-
state-college-skate-park-more-pa-parks-and-recreation/ 
 
WFMZ: Berks to benefit from $90M investment in recreation 



https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/berks-to-benefit-from-90m-investment-in-
recreation/article 6d570040-2e2e-11ed-9e87-97be0c242e54.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Mill Hall Borough receives over $900k in grant for pool restoration 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/09/mh-borough-receives-over-900k-in-grant-for-
pool-restoration/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: DCNR allocates $697k to AOAA for box culvert to connect property 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/dcnr-allocates-697k-to-aoaa-70k-to-ralpho-township-for-new-
recreational-opportunities/article 00bcc4fe-77a4-5209-8808-c6cab6ac5eef.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Bill to study wildlife corridors should advance (LTE) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article265379986.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Study suggests one-third of wild bee species in PA have declined 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/study-suggests-one-third-of-wild-bee-species-in-pa-have-
declined/article cf5ee63a-2d35-11ed-a7a2-0bf5568303d5.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Nature at risk: Your small changes can help bring monarchs back 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/nature-at-risk-your-small-changes-can-help-bring-monarchs-
back/article aab9f18a-2d21-11ed-a8f8-e332ee169d89.html  
 
Drought 
 
Standard Speaker: Rainfall will determine whether Hazleton City Authority invokes mandatory water 
conservation 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/rainfall-will-determine-whether-hazleton-authority-invokes-
mandatory-water-conservation-measures/article 9cc396cb-666d-582d-9f6a-2f33e0bf0ea8.html 
 
Pennlive: Perry County town asks residents to conserve water, says supply ‘alarmingly low’ 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/09/perry-county-town-asks-residents-to-conserve-water-says-
supply-alarmingly-low.html 
 
FOX43: Duncannon asks residents to reduce water usage due to low levels in the borough's water 
system 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/perry-county/duncannon-water-conservation-request/521-
c7fffaae-4200-4b43-b8fc-cf2d26910236 
 
Reading Eagle: ‘Beneficial’ rainfall put significant dent in 2022 deficit in Berks without flooding 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/09/06/rainfall-cuts-2022-deficit-berks-over-three-quarters/ 
 
WGAL: Drought watch declared for 36 counties in Pennsylvania 
https://www.wgal.com/article/drought-watch-36-counties-in-pennsylvania/41081552 
 
WFMZ: How much has the recent rain impacted our region's dry conditions? 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/how-much-has-the-recent-rain-impacted-our-regions-
dry-conditions/article 4440b156-2e29-11ed-a952-9b8467166182.html 
 



Energy 
 
Altoona Mirror: Penelec raises electricity rates 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/09/penelec-raises-electricity-rates 
 
Penn State News: Savings from solar energy exceeds University’s expectations 
https://www.psu.edu/news/office-physical-plant/story/savings-solar-energy-exceeds-universitys-
expectations/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Centre expands clean energy financing program 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/09/centre-expands-clean-energy-financing-
program/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Valley gas prices drop 
https://www.newsitem.com/business/valley-gas-prices-drop/article ca42e830-66d6-5536-ae5d-
296a4cc6f98e.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Bradford Era: Seeking participation in the Pick Up Pennsylvania program 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/seeking-participation-in-the-pick-up-pennsylvania-
program/article 2dec9b56-a35a-5ea4-b3f1-035dc92e0206.html 
 
Mining 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: New climate law has a hidden benefit for coal miners: Permanent funding for 
black lung 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/09/06/new-climate-law-has-a-hidden-benefit-for-coal-
miners-permanent-funding-for-black-lung/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Post-Gazette: EQT to acquire West Virginia companies for $5.2 billion, expanding pipeline reach 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/09/06/eqt-acquire-west-virginia-
companies-tug-hill-xcl-midstream-pipelines-quantum-energy-5-2-billion-natural-gas-liquids-fracking-
shale-lng-exports/stories/202209060120 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT to acquire Appalachian shale producer, midstream company for $5.2B 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/06/eqt-tug-hill-acquisition.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT's $5.2B deal marks 2022's largest shale M&A — here's what it means to 
the company 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/06/eqt-tug-hill-acquisition-largest-shale-deal-
2022.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Explainer: Here's what to know as Shell's new plant in Beaver County nears 
completion 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/06/shell-petrochemical-plant-pennsylvania-
explainer.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Elizabeth Twp. hearing set on Olympus request 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/09/elizabeth-twp-hearing-set-on-olympus-request/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Crews battle fire at natural gas substation 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/crews-battle-fire-at-natural-gas-
substation/article 40ca338a-489d-5783-bafc-d4c2317d13f3.html 
 
WTAJ: Several Huntingdon boroughs may be without access to gas 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/several-huntingdon-boroughs-may-be-without-
access-to-gas/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
ABC27: Mosquito spraying for Lebanon County scheduled 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/lebanon/mosquito-spraying-for-lebanon-county-scheduled/ 
 
FOX43: Tick season: Tips to protect yourself 
https://www.fox43.com/article/sports/outdoors/protecting-yourself-during-tick-season/521-50ca7552-
78dd-49a0-ad67-1380205e677e 
 
Waste 
 
Meadville Tribune: Tire recycling event at fairgrounds 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/tire-recycling-event-at-fairgrounds/article 422ac386-2dfa-
11ed-afd2-8f3d204e6367.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh officials look to clean up communities, break records at this year's 'Garbage 
Olympics' 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-officials-look-to-clean-up-communities-break-records-at-this-
years-garbage-olympics/ 
 
Water 
 
Morning Call: Customers in one Lehigh Valley community have had to boil water for most of summer. 
When will it end? 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-east-bangor-boil-water-advisory-20220906-
r4gkx53qzfbbje5stvhtpjpshu-story.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Boil advisory remains in effect 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2022/09/06/boil-advisory-remains-in-effect-for-
beaver-falls-area-beaver-county/65475301007/  
 
Tribune-Review: Water main break slows traffic at Route 22 in Monroeville 
https://triblive.com/local/water-main-break-slows-traffic-at-route-22-in-monroeville/ 
 



WPXI: Repairs underway on water main break at busy intersection in Monroeville 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/repairs-underway-water-main-break-busy-intersection-
monroeville/F552N3NZPRCLDD6ZHY3RHCGNPM/ 
 
WTAE: Crews working to repair large water main break at busy intersection in Monroeville 
https://www.wtae.com/article/crews-working-to-repair-large-water-main-break-at-busy-intersection-
in-monroeville/41100255 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Collection: Namesakes and Waterways of the Midstate 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/collection-namesakes-and-waterways-of-the-
midstate/collection 236abbde-2e01-11ed-bf1a-e3684663d831.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Project sparks flooding concerns 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/09/project-sparks-flooding-concerns/ 
 
WTAJ: Lake Raystown to close downstream section for repairs 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/lake-raystown-to-close-downstream-section-for-
repairs/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Lycoming County invests $1 million for Lawshe Run in Jersey Shore 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/lycoming-county-invests-1-million-for-lawshe-run-in-jersey-
shore/article 880eb5ba-2de6-11ed-bcef-f79b8c616b0f.html 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: USDA Rural Development approves loans, grants in Tioga County; plans include new 
wastewater treatment plant, water mains 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/usda-rural-
development-approves-loans-grants/article e4a44ea8-2def-11ed-a562-a737efc9fa26.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Presentation looks at Coal Creek, Tioga River clean-up 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/presentation-looks-at-
coal-creek-tioga-river-clean-up/article 57f7a696-27c6-11ed-a345-5f8c6d9a22b9.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Elkland hires sewer plant tester 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/news/local/elkland-hires-sewer-plant-
tester/article a125c29c-27be-11ed-bbfa-37c534dc8ebe.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Borough reviews municipal authority-funded sewer improvements 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/borough-reviews-
municipal-authority-funded-sewer-improvements/article 9f572f4c-2619-11ed-b44e-5f70c9193dc7.html 
 
Middle Susquehanna Riverkeeper Podcast: Lycoming College’s Leslie Rieck talks stormwater, how to 
help, and clean water institute changes 
http://www.middlesusquehannariverkeeper.org/blog/podcast-lycoming-colleges-leslie-rieck-talks-
stormwater-how-to-help-and-clean-water-institute-changes  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Green Building Alliance promotes new chief operating officer 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/06/green-building-alliance-new-coo.html 
 
Derry Twp. residents concerned about possible gun range 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-twp-residents-concerned-about-possible-gun-
range/article 2d9d057b-aa59-5b4d-862b-cb39940a9845.html 
 
York Dispatch: Three warehouses proposed for area near I-83 in Manchester Township 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/09/06/three-warehouses-proposed-area-near-
83-manchester-township/7972763001/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: One-third of food produced in the US goes to waste—here's how that impacts the 
environment 
https://cumberlink.com/news/one-third-of-food-produced-in-the-us-goes-to-waste-heres-how-that-
impacts/collection e90ffe85-e279-53cd-bb93-f5412cc05b77.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Lake feature debuts Thursday 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lake-feature-debuts-thursday/article 4333f2e1-
404a-5cae-876f-9f49cc8b22d9.html 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Legislators talk about economy, energy, environment 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/legislators-talk-about-
economy-energy-environment/article d276cf76-2e17-11ed-a0bd-4f7313845357.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Local scuba diver finds a piece of railroad history in Loyalsock Creek 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/features/on-the-pulse/local-scuba-diver-finds-a-piece-of-railroad-
history-in-loyalsock-creek/article 8434d000-2d23-11ed-80d1-4f95797d8874.html 


